davidvaiseyawards.co.uk

Parent Bulletin



22nd September 2025 Week B

All years – Library: We would like to recognise the incredible work of Amber Barker–Harrold, our librarian. Her endeavours ensure that our school library is a place of inclusion, wonder and excitement. The effect on students' enjoyment and perception of reading is immeasurable. This week we have had an author visit, which Year 7 loved, and next week we have a visit from the David Vaisey Trust, who have shortlisted our library for an award which could win £5000 for additional resources. Well done Amber!

All years - Open Evening 2025 , Thursday 25th September, 4pm - 7pm: On this day school finishes early at 14:00. Pulhams buses will leave at 14:10.

All years - 3G Pitch at Farmor's School: We are now at the point of pulling the planning application together for the 3G pitch on the sports hall field. This full size pitch will be for school use, local rugby and football clubs and other community sports clubs. In addition, we are continuing to explore the development of the sports hall as phase 2 of the project. As part of the planning application, we need to demonstrate local demand for this facility. It would be very helpful if you could complete this short survey to let me know if you want this! Thank you! Mrs Emma White (Deputy Head). Survey: 3G Community Consultation.

Years 10 - 11: Coming to Costa Rica? Are you still fundraising?! Remember to check into your travel portal to remind you of any tips and trick to help with fundraising. If your child is struggling with ideas, please come and see Mr Jackson or Miss Craig at lunch or breaktimes. A student fundraising celebration will be held in the next few weeks in Mr Jackson's room - more details coming soon.

All years - Pharmacy First: NHS Pharmacy First Service enables children and adults to get convenient access to advise and treatment where appropriate, for seven common conditions without the potential delay of having to wait for a GP appointment. Find more information: here.

Year 7 - Residential: PGL Liddington Monday 20th - Wednesday 22nd July 2026: apologies, the previous letter attached to last week's bulletin had the incorrect trip date. The letter has been corrected and uploaded to the school website which you can find: here.

Safeguarding:

Online Safety Newsletter for June 2025 - here.

Parental Controls Booklet 2025 - here.

Letters to parents: here

- Year 7-11 Careers Newsletter for the w/c 15th September: here.
- All years: Library Newsletter here.
- Year 10: Business studies resources here.
- Year 10: Food & Nutrition here.
- Year 10 & 11: Sixth form open evening here.



